
 Slater City Council Meeting November 25, 2024 

The Slater City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Taylor Christensen at 6:00pm on 

November 25, 2024 at Slater City Hall, 101 Story Street, Slater, Iowa.  Roll being called Present: Sue 

Erickson, Ken May, Joel Newman (arriving at 6:02pm), Shawn Birdsall, and Craig Conley.  Absent: 

None.  Also present: Jennifer Davies – City Administrator / Clerk and Mark Estrem – Public Works 

Director. 

Davies summarized the FY 2024 Urban Renewal / TIF report.  Motion by Erickson, seconded by Birdsall, 

to approve Resolution #22 (2024-2025): Approval of FY 2024 Urban Renewal / TIF report.  Motion 

approved with a vote of 4-0.   

Motion was made by Erickson, seconded by Birdsall, to approve the Fireworks Permit for Christmas on 

Main being held December 8, 2024 at 5pm.  Motion approved with a vote of 4-0.  

Newman arrived at 6:02pm.   

City Council conducted a Strategic Planning Session with presenter Marketa Oliver from Theia 

Management.  This planning session involved identifying major accomplishments over the past 2 years; 

and identifying initiative, programs and policies to consider within the next 2 years.  

Motion was made by Birdsall, seconded by Erickson, to adjourn the meeting at 9:05pm.  All Ayes 

 

 

       _________________________________________ 

        Taylor Christensen, Mayor    

Attest:  

________________________________________ 

Jennifer Davies, City Administrator / Clerk 

 


